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From: automailer@cairngorms.co.uk
Sent: 11 June 2008 14:26
To: Core Path Planning
Subject: Core Paths Planning Comments

Name: Mr Geoffrey Seaber

Address: 20 Craigendarroch Walk Ballater

Postcode: AB35 5ZB

Email: geoffreyseaber@googlemail.com

Phone: 

Responding on behalf of: 

1. Do you think that the proposed core paths network is sufficient to give people reasonable access throughout the area? No

2. Please state clearly and fully the grounds of your objection or support to the Draft Core Paths Plan: Insufficient safety 
provision for cyclists and walkers on the "on road" sections of the network. The report does not define any measures aiming to 
reduce death and injury to cyclists and walkers on these sections. CNP should be setting the highest standards with respect to 
safety and if it really wants to encourage cycling to all the first priority must be the provision of cycling routes which are perceived
to be safe.

3. If objecting, please indicate what change(s) you are seeking to the Draft Core Paths Plan which could resolve your objection: 
Specific proposals with respect to limiting road speed on the "on road" sections of the network; as is routinely done near 
schools. CNP should also develop a cultural framework on the "on road" sections of the paths such that motorists perceive that 
they should give due consideration and priority to cyclist and walkers. 

Cairngorms National Park Authority
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